SANDHOE PARISH COUNCIL

 “Haddrigg”

9 The Riggs

Corbridge

Northumberland

NE45 5JX

Tel. 01434 634397

E-mail: griggbill@gmail.com
I hereby give notice that the next meeting of the Council will take place on Wednesday 24th September 2014 at 7.00 pm in Beaufront County First School, Sandhoe, Hexham.

Councillor T Robson, Mayor of Hexham and a NCC Councillor has requested to speak to the Council on Neighbourhood Planning.  Hexham Town Council are embarking on this scheme and would like Sandhoe Parish Council to consider taking part in the scheme.

All residents of the Parish are most welcome to attend.

Bill Grigg

Clerk to the Council
1.
Any matters residents may wish to discuss with the Council.
2.
Apologies

3.
Declarations of interest.

4.
The minutes of the Council meeting held on the 28th May 2014.
5.
Any matters arising from the minutes of the Council meeting held on the 
28th May 2014.
6.
To consider to co-opt a new Councillor.
7.
To consider Neighbourhood Planning for the Parish of Sandhoe.

8.
Egger Working Group.

9.
Planning matters.

10.
Financial matters.

11.
Local Transport Plan.
12.
Any urgent business allowed by the Chairman.  (Could any items please be given to the Clerk prior to the meeting.)
13.
Date of next meeting.
Clerk to the Council





Bill Grigg








